
The Journal of Industrial Microbiology expands 

In the five years since its inception, the Journal of Industrial Microbiology has experienced tremendous growth. 
To continue to accomodate this growth, and provide authors with timely publication, the Journal has instituted 
the following improvements: 

* an immediate increase in the number of pages published which will more than double the number of pages 
published per year, 

* a change from a bimonthly to monthly publication schedule, 

* a change in format which will increase the amount of text per page. 

These changes reflect the Journal's commitment to the readership and the scientific community. 
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